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1.  What did you think was done well during this meeting? 

• Worship; equipping time. 
• 1. Location was excellent, building is bright, cheerful, accessible, beautifully 

decorated.  2. Lunch was excellent!  3. I loved singing the doxology. 4. Group 
from Emmaus House was very moving and heartfelt! 

• Rev. Dr. Rhashell Hunter, Dr. Susan Jackson-Dowd presentation – great.  Loved 
Elder Johanna Jozwiak’s presentation – learned about; worship service. 

• Program very good, but not fair to luncheon committee by running over. 
• Emmaus House was great.  More of this.  William Rayment was excellent and it’s 

important work. 
• I thoroughly enjoyed the Rev. Dr. Rhashell Hunter’s presentation!  Language is an 

important part of racial issues. 
• Rev. Dr. Rhashell Hunter was outstanding and eye opening.  These meetings 

always feed me.  Thanks!! 
• The equipping for ministry was very timely and provided both information and 

presented food for thought. 
• Worship.  Good equipping for ministry session. 
• There is almost at every meeting some thought and spirit provoking issue that is 

brought up.  Today’s was very good. 
• Food.  Discussion/program.  Liked hearing more about offering recipients. 

 
2. What would you suggest for upcoming meetings? 

• Trustees – made a motion that was too complex and important to just spring on 
the Presbytery. 

• Sing some old favorite hymns! 
• Less moving around.  More time spent on practical ideas/solutions.  Shorter 

worship time.  More work of Presbytery spread throughout the day. 
• Much shorter video presentations to be done after the meeting. 
• Try to stress to any presenter to keep it at a reasonable time.  I felt the Palestine 

presentation took way too long for a Presbytery meeting. 


